Yakeon

Office of the Minister
Box 2703, Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 2C6

February 13, 2017

Myron Penner, Chair
Tagish Local Advisory Council
pennercontracting @mail.com

Dear Mr. Penner,

RE: Water Delivery Issue in Tagish

Thank you for your email, dated January 6, 2017, regarding water delivery issues in Tagish.

[ appreciate you reaching out to Yukon government for the purpose of assisting seniors and other
people in the community who are looking for a solution for water delivery. I understand that you
recently met with Community Services officials, Carolyn Moore and Dwayne Muckosky, to discuss
this issue.

My understanding is that Community Services is following up to obtain a list of names and to contact
those individuals in Tagish who are requiring water delivery. Once we understand in more detail the
extent of the local demand, department officials will connect with private service providers to estimate
the cost to clients based on a private fee for service arrangement.

I have asked department officials to follow up directly with you to provide updates on this initiative.
Once again, thank you for your involvement in this issue. Yukon government is pleased to work with
you and the Tagish Local Advisory Council in order to address essential services for residents in the

community.

Sincerely,

John Streicker

Minister of Community Services
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